Note from Editor-in-Chief

It has been an accolade for Bangladesh Pharmaceutical Society (BPS) to
publish another issue of Bangladesh Pharmaceutical Journal (BPJ) (Volume
13, Issue 1). The interval between the publication of Volume 12 and Volume 13
was due to some unavoidable circumstances that in fact helped BPS to take
necessary measures to ensure the publication of its esteemed journal, BPJ, on
a regular basis from now on. The present issue of BPJ contains 15 research
articles from different disciplines of pharmaceutical sciences. In its next issue,
BPJ will also focus on manuscripts emphasizing on hospital pharmacy,
community pharmacy and other disciplines of pharmacy profession. With the
positive advancements in the work of good pharmacy practice (GPP) and good
manufacturing practice (GMP), it has become imperative for BPJ to address
these issues at the right perspectives. In this regard, BPJ invites manuscripts
from the researchers of all the countries of the world. | finally thank all the
members of the Editorial Board & Executive Council, the contributors and
others who spent their valuable time and knowledge for the successful

publication of the current issue of BPJ.




